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Are we there yet?

CLASS NOTICES
Reading
Children take part in daily reading sessions and activities in 
school. We ask that you read at home with your child everyday. 
Please bring your child’s reading book in on a Wednesday so they 
can select a new book to take home. 
Your child will be bringing home phonic decodable books which are 
the same as the book they are reading in school. Please help your 
child by reading daily with them. 

PE
PE will take place on a Tuesday. Children can come to school in 
their kit on PE days.  We are beginning to do PE outdoors now the 
weather is nice so please bear this in mind when choosing your PE 
kit for the day.

Homework
Please remember to look at your child’s tapestry account. Each 
week there is information about what your child is learning in 
school. We would love to see some photos of things your child has 
done at home e.g. learning phonics sounds, reading or something 
which they would like to share in school. 

Note
Please continue to check tapestry daily for any posts about your 
child’s learning. There are regular weekly updates about what 
your child is learning in school.



ENRICHMENT AREAS OF LEARNING ENRICHMENT AREAS OF LEARNING

Phonics We are continuing to use our phonetic 
knowledge to help us to read and write. 
This half term we will be focusing on 
using our phonics to help us to read and 
write sentences.
We will continue to read and construct 
sentences in our weekly ‘cut up sentence’ 
challenge.
Please ensure your child is reading their 
phonics book at home and returning it to 
school on Wednesdays. 

Literacy In literacy we will be exploring a range 
of texts linked to our new topic. We will 
explore fiction texts such as ‘Billy’s 
Bucket’ and ‘Sharing a shell.’ 
We will be designing our own boats and 
then writing about how we made them 
and how well they float on water. 

Maths In Maths this half term we will be 
looking at number facts to 10. We will 
be recalling number bonds to 5 and 10, 
double facts to 10. We will also explore 
shapes and their properties.

Forest 
School

Children will continue to have a fortnightly 
‘Forest School’ session.  
This half term we will focus on seasonal changes 
looking at changes we can see in Summer 
compared to other seasons. 
We will be going on a Summer scavenger hunt and 
making kites.  

UTW During this topic we will be learning lots about 
the seaside and under the sea/ocean animals. We 
will look at how the seaside has changed from the 
past by looking at how seaside holidays have 
changed since Victorian times. We will also look at 
saving the planet by recycling and looking after 
our oceans. 

EAD We have a new pirate ship role play area in the 
classroom. 
In this topic we will be making our own boats and 
exploring floating and sinking. 

P.E. PE will continue to be on a Thursday. Our PE this 
half term will focus on getting ready for Sports 
day - group games and team building. 


